
Aldi

Coles

Proposed Shared Path
Roseberry Street, Balgowlah & Manly Vale
Concept Plan for Community Engagement - Not to Scale - April 2021

Proposed Shared Path

Provide safer crossing 
treatment at roundabout

Shared path to finish at existing refuge crossing 

Manly Vale B-Line Interchange

Existing Shared Path

Existing Shared Path

Existing Shared Path

Manly West Public School

Woolworths

Bunnings

Project Information:
Council is proposing to upgrade the existing footpath on the eastern side of 
Roseberry Street between Balgowlah Road and Koorala Street to a 2.5m 
wide shared path.

This project will provide a more accessible and desirable environment 
for people to walk or bicycle to the retail outlets and businesses along 
Roseberry Street. A wider path will provide more space for prams, strollers, 
mobility scooters, wheelchairs and bicycles. 

This project is not expected to impact on-street parking or existing street 
trees. Shrub vegetation encroaching into road reserve may be impacted.

This project is in line with Council’s Move - Northern Beaches Transport 
Strategy and the Northern Beaches Bike Plan.
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